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NOTICE OF PROPOSED LEASE RENEWAL FOR GROVE STREET 

KINDERGARTEN AT GROVE STREET RESERVE, 50A GROVE STREET 

 

Public Notice Date:  19 October 2022  

Closing Date and time:  16 November 2022 at 4pm  

 

Council proposes to renew the ground lease with the Nelson Tasman 

Kindergarten Association for the Grove Street Kindergarten at 50A Grove 

Street. 

The proposed renewal is for a period of five (5) years with three (3) rights of 

renewal of five (5) years each with a final expiry of 30 June 2042. 

The land at 50A Grove Street is described as CT NL8C/78 being LOT 2 DP 

2359 Lot 1 DP 13762 is held as unclassified recreation reserve and subject to 

the Reserves Act 1977.  The proposed ground lease is as outlined blue on the 

map below. 

Any person wishing to make an objection or submission to on this proposal 

should please contact Council:  
 

• Online through the Shape Nelson page   
• In person through the Customer Service Centre – 110 Trafalgar Street, 

Nelson  
• By phone on 03 546 0200  
• Or by email enquiry@ncc.govt.nz  

 
Objections or submissions must be made no later than 4pm on 16 November 

2022 and confirm if the objector or submitter wishes to make an oral 

objection or submission to support their written objection or submission.    

 

mailto:enquiry@ncc.govt.nz

